
Dear Emma,

Thank you once again for all the organising & support that you gave myself & all residents in
relation to this inquiry. We appreciate it & the support of the whole committee.

In response to Daniel Mookhey’s question taken on notice;

Question taken on notice;

1. In so far as you reached an agreement, are you in position to shed light on the difference
between Sydney Metro’s first position and the position you agreed? Did it go up or down?

The difference between the first position and the last position.

Answer:

Sydney Metro’s last offer that my husband Jason & I agreed upon had an approx. increase of 

73.19% from their first offer in Dec 2020.

There was an increase of 73.19%.

Please also see the attached correction to the transcript. The words ‘we are’ are replaced 

with the word ‘or’.

Should you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me either by 

email or

Kind regards,

Christine Vella
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